
 
 

Associated British Ports

South Wales

Port of Newport

 
NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS

  

ROAD CLOSURE 
 

POTHOLE REPAIRS ON TOM LEWIS WAY 

 
07:00HRS SATURDAY 7

th
 MARCH 2020 

TO 
16:00HRS SATURDAY 7

th 
MARCH 2020 

 

 

Essential pothole Works are to be carried out from the turning on Westway 
Road along Tom Lewis Way to the turning onto NSSD during the 

above period.   
 

During this period, the section of the Tom Lewis Way will be closed to road 
traffic. Diversions will be in place.  

 
ABP apologise for any inconvenience that these essential works cause and 

appreciate your co-operation in adhering to the traffic control measures 
  

 

Please take care and reduce speed 
 

 

Derwyn James   04
th
 March 2020 


